
CDC News (March 2021) 
 
The 69th CDC Meeting was held on 28 January 2021 (Thursday). Salient points of the 
discussion are summarised as follows: 
 
Matters arising from the last meeting 

 Members were informed of the follow-up work for the proposed phasing out of 
Combined Science and Integrated Science from Secondary 4 in the 2021/22 school 
year. 

Reporting from Standing Committees 

 The progress of work of the Standing Committee on Values Education and the 
Standing Committee on STEM Education was reported at the meeting. 

Latest updates of the release of space for students from four senior secondary core 
subjects 

 The latest progress to release space for students from senior secondary core 
subjects was reported and discussed. 

 Members endorsed the proposal for optimising the four senior secondary core 
subjects and the related school questionnaire survey. 

  

ENDS 


